
Important Notification: Potential Hardware 

Compatibility Issues 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We are reaching out to inform you about potential hardware compatibility problems that may 

affect your system. After recent evaluations, we have identified that [specific hardware or 

software] may not function optimally with [new software/upgrade/patch]. 

To ensure seamless operation, we recommend the following actions: 

• Verify your current hardware specifications against the recommended requirements. 

• Consider updating your drivers and firmware to the latest versions. 

• If you encounter issues, please reach out to our support team for assistance. 

Your satisfaction and the performance of your hardware are our top priorities. Thank you for 

your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


